
Membership Recruitment: 

The Rotary Clubs of District 6400 are being challenged to find at least 1 new member between 
July 1st and October 15, 2019.   Names for those who you would like inducted should be sent to 
your Membership Coach or Steve Ahles by that day. 

That member will then be invited and encouraged to attend the Membership and Foundation 
Dinner where we will Grow Rotary,  and they will be inducted by RIPVP and Rotary Foundation 
Trustee Jennifer Jones.     We will have a fun filled evening at the Fox Hills Country Club on 
Saturday, November 2nd, 2019 at 6pm.      Ticket prices for this event are $60US and we 
encourage clubs to pay for the new member to come. 

Rotary International  Past Vice President and Rotary Foundation Trustee Jennifer Jones and 
District Governor John Chambers will then install these new members into Rotary! This is a very 
exciting and special opportunity.   New members will also see first hand how district Rotarians 
from two districts come together in fellowship and in the spirit of growing our Foundation and 
Membership.    

 

 

 

 


